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EVEN	DAY 
  

AMNESTY	INTERNATIONAL	CLUB	MEETING:		Today,	the	Amnesty	International	Club	will	be	
having	a	meeting	at	lunch	in	Room	110	(Mrs.	Boyle).	 
	 
LIBERTY	IN	NORTH	KOREA	CLUB	MEETING:		LINK	is	having	a	club	meeting	at	lunch	on	Friday,	
March	10th	in	Room	114	(Mr.	Heck). 
	 
CAMPUS	BEAUTIFICATION	DAY:		This	Saturday,	March	11th,	is	the	PTSA’s	Annual	Campus	
Beautification	Day.		It	is	a	day	when	parents	and	students	work	to	clean	up	and	make	our	school	
better.		It	is	from	8:00	a.m.	to	12:00	p.m.		Students	can	earn	community	service	hours	by	
participating.		If	you	have	detentions	you	would	like	to	clear,	you	can	go	to	Saturday	School	and	
we	will	pull	you	from	Saturday	School	to	help	work.		Saturday	School	students	who	work	for	all	
four	hours	will	be	given	double	credit	for	clearing	detentions.	 
	 
SPRING	MUSICAL	“GREASE”:		Go	Grease	Lightning!	Come	see	Danny,	Sandy,	and	all	the	T-Bird	
and	Pink	Ladies	gang	in	this	year’s	Spring	Musical	of	Grease	on	March	28th	to	March	31st.		Doors	
will	open	at	6:30	p.m.	and	the	show	will	start	at	7:00	p.m.		The	cost	is	$10.00	for	students	and	
$12.00	for	adults.	 
	 
CSF	(CALIFORNIA	SCHOLARSHIP	FEDERATION)	MEMBERSHIP	DRIVE:		Attention	new	and	
returning	CSF	members:		the	spring	membership	drive	is	this	week	and	next	week	(March	6th	to	
March	17th).		Please	pick	up	an	application	form	and	pay	your	member	dues	in	the 
Student	Center.		Seniors,	please	check	the	paper	on	the	Student	Center	counter	to	see	how	
many	applications	you	need	to	be	a	CSF	sealbearer;	then,	turn	in	your	completed	application	
and	receipt	to	the	tables	in	front	of	the	rose	garden	during	lunch	this	week	and	next	week. 
	 
CSF	(CALIFORNIA	SCHOLARSHIP	FEDERATION)	BOARD	APPLICATIONS:		If	you	are	interested	in	
becoming	a	CSF	Board	Member	next	year,	board	applications	are	now	available	in	the	Student	
Center.		Turn	in	your	completed	application	to	Ms.	Otero	(Room	107)	by	lunch	on	Friday, 
March	17th.	 
	 
NHS	(NATIONAL	HONOR	SOCIETY)	NEW	MEMBERS	MEETING:		Attention	Sophomores	and	
Juniors:		If	you	are	interested	in	joining	the 
National	Honor	Society	next	year,	please	come	to	the	membership	meeting	on	Wednesday,	
March	29th	at	lunch	in	the	small	gym. 
	


